
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
It was a great pleasure to carry out my first governor 

visit this term. The main focus of the visit was to 

monitor behaviour, attendance and visit the Year 2 

class. The learning walk not only showed how friendly 

and well-behaved the children were but also 

demonstrated both the staff and pupils’ enjoyment 

and enthusiasm towards learning.  

 

During the visit I was also delighted to see the 

features of the new building such as the library, the 

DT room and the dance room. 

 

Being a new governor has been a great learning 

curve and I hope to continue being a part of 

improving behaviour and attendance and monitoring 

these figures and questioning the school 

appropriately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 


